
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

All Staff and Students, please stand while we say the Pledge of Allegiance  
 

 For any girl that is interested in playing volleyball next year, please plan on attending a 
short, informational meeting this coming Thursday, May 9th during lunch.  Please bring 
your lunch and meet in the Maker's space.  If you are interested in playing but are unable 
to attend the meeting, please reach out to Coach Nighswonger or Coach Mekelburg (in 
the GroupMe, by text, or in person) ASAP and we will get you the information. 
 

 NHS will have its last meeting of the year Thursday during lunch. Lunch will be 
provided.  Please bring $6 to help pay for lunch. 
 

 Deadline to sign up for mock trial next year is Friday, May 24th.  See Officer Hass for more 
information. 
 

 Happy teacher and staff appreciation week!  To honor the week, Sources of Strength is 
hosting a teacher and staff appreciation card station located in front of the library.  Stop 
by to write a note of thanks to any staff member who has made a difference for you this 
year to let them know how much you appreciate all they do for you and our school. 
 

 The Sources strength this month is Mentors: A mentor helps us draw on our own 
Strengths to be the best version of ourselves.  

 
 On Friday, Sources is hosting a "Bring a snack, treat or drink" to a teacher or staff 

member to help them have a sweet ending to their week! 
 

 FCCLA will have a meeting at lunch for anyone interested in being in FCCLA next year 
in Mrs. Lubbers room, lunch will be provided. 

 

 Track at Haxtun starting at 9am.  Students left at 7am. 
 
 

Lunch Menu 
Goulash, Garlic Bread, Green Beans, Fruit 


